
Lakeville Cable TV Advisory Committee MINUTES 

March 13, 2023 

 

 

Present: Robert Marshall, Tom Cirignano & Walter Healey 

 

Guests: Bill August, Esq. 

  Jose Invencio, Executive Director, LakeCAM 

 

Location: Zoom Meeting 

 

Call to Order; 6:20 PM 

 

The committee met with the Lakeville Select Board to discuss and recommend 

the proposed Verizon 5 Year license renewal. 

 

 

Robert Marshall, Chairperson, informed the Select Board that the Lakeville 

Cable TV Advisory Committee voted on February 23, 2023, to recommend the 

Select Board approve the proposed licensure agreement between the town of 

Lakeville and Verizon. He explained to the Select Board the major issues with 

the Verizon proposal had been reconciled between Cable Advisory Committee 

subcommittee with the Verizon representative.  Mr. Marshall reviewed the major 

highlights of the proposed 5-year licensure.  

 

Adjournment. 

 

Tom Cirignano moved to adjourn the meeting, and Walter Healey seconded it. 

 

Tom Cirignano-Aye, Walter Healey-Aye, Bob Marshall-Aye 

 

So Voted 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:05 PM. 


